
SCPS Consulting are committed to anti-discrimination practices. We value difference 
and diversity and do not discriminate on the grounds of age, disability, gender 
reassignment, marriage and civil partnership, pregnancy and maternity, race, religion 
or belief, sex, or sexual orientation. 

 Sasha Cain, Director of SCPS Consulting is a Registered Psychologists and as such 
adheres to the HCPC Standards of Proficiency for Health Psychologists and seeks to 
develop anti-discriminatory knowledge and practice through ongoing professional 
development activities.

 SCPS Consulting recognises that systemic discrimination means that we are all subject 
to, and part of, the discriminatory forces that affect our society. We make space to 
recognise when this may arise in the course of daily work and to address and repair 
areas of concern. Please contact us to raise any concerns and to suggest new ways of 
working that would be anti-discriminatory by emailing info@scpsconsulting.com.
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